
 

 

November 26, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Company: Topcon Corporation 

Representative: President, Satoshi Hirano 

(Code No.: 7732   

1st section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

Inquiry: Director & Managing Executive Officer,  

Haruhiko Akiyama  

Accounting & Finance Division 

(TEL: +81-3-3558-2536) 

 

 

Notice of Application for Selection of “Prime Market”  

in the Tokyo Stock Exchange New Market Segments 

 

Topcon Corporation (hereafter “the Company”) received the results of the initial assessment from the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange on July 9, 2021, confirming that the Company fulfilled the requirements for the Prime Market 

in the new market segments. 

 

Based on these results, the Company resolved at the Meeting of the Board of Directors held today to select 

and apply for listing on the Prime Market. 

 

Henceforth, the Company will proceed with the prescribed procedures related to the application for the 

selection of the new market segment in accordance with the schedule set by the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 


